
We welcome volunteers at Stedham Primary School,
and we aim to match the needs of the school with the skills 
and interests of the volunteer.

To support this we welcome and encourage members of
the school community such as parents, carers and local 
residents to volunteer and spend time in our school.

Whilst welcoming support, our focus has to be for the safety 
and wellbeing of the children in our care, therefore we follow 
strict safeguarding procedures. The school has a clear policy 
for adult volunteers, which ensures that whilst children 
benefit from additional help and support, their safety is our 
number one priority.



There are lots of ways that volunteers can help and be 
involved in the life of the school including:

• Supporting individual pupils with tasks and activities;

• Hearing pupils read;

• Helping with classroom organisation and preparation;

• Helping with the supervision of children on school trips;

• Helping with group work;

• Helping with art or subjects involving other practical activities.

If you think you can spare us even just an hour a week 
and wish to volunteer, please email the school office for 
more information at:

office@stedham.w-sussex.sch.uk


